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Ottawa,2lst October, 1908.

Sir,

In reply to your letter of the 30th ultimo,in

further reference to your complant that your Company

supplied lumber to the value of (112.00 for the Metlaka-

htla Agency for which payment has not been made, I beg

to say that the Department has been making enquiry

through its officers in regard to the matter,but has not

as yet received a report,Particular attention is again

being directed thereto, and it is expected that an immedi-

ate report will be made. I may say that there is no

intention on the part of the Department to withhold

payment provided the claim is found to be just. Settle-

ment can not, however, be made until a properly certified

voucher is received. When the report now looked for

is received no time will be lost in attending to the

matter.

Your obedient servant.

I Stewart

The M naging Director Asst. Secretary.

Secretary

Georgetown Saw Mill Co., Ltd,

Port Simpson, B.C.

Aufgenommen seiner Stadt.
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